
 

 

 

 

 

28th February 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 5 Egyptian workshop  

on Thursday 25th April 2024. 

 

As part of the Year 5 curriculum for Summer 1, we have organised for an Ancient Egyptian architecture 

workshop to be held in school. During the workshop the pupils will get to build individual square-based 

pyramids, which they fix together to make a larger one, learning about square numbers as they do so. There is a 

dramatic element to the workshop, as pupils demonstrate the use of rollers to move a heavy stone. The finale is 

building the great pyramid of Giza, about 5m high, in which all the pupils are asked to become mummies.  

 

This workshop is very engaging and interactive and will involve a lot of teamwork and cooperation. 

 

To help support us in offering these opportunities for the children we ask for you contribute £5 per child. In 

school visitors are a valuable and enjoyable opportunities that enhances the curriculum. Without your 

continued support with the cost we would be unable to provide them.  

 

Please use the School Gateway app to contribute online by Friday 19th April 2024. If you require a pay point 

voucher please request one from the office. 

 

If you have any queries about this opportunity, please do not hesitate to contact the school office or dojo your 

child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mrs S Otto 

Head of School 

 


